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First name: Jamie

Last name: Mondragon
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern:

I am a New Mexico native who recently moved. To know that they want to construct a roller coast within the

forest is disappointing. There is to much beauty in the natural surroundings to be destroyed by something like

this. The forest should be kept as is for people and tourist to enjoy. There is no need for something like this in the

area. 

 

Best,

Jamie 


